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TRSA: Update from the family of Amy Herrmann 
 

The news regarding Amy’s condition continues to be positive some 8 days after her injury. 

 

On Saturday afternoon, doctors in the Intensive Care Unit at Royal Adelaide Hospital withdrew all 

sedation to Amy and she is now conscious, and responsive to doctors and family. 

 

Amy’s improvement over the 8 days has been as good as could have been possibly hoped for after 

such a serious injury. 

 

Amy’s family and boyfriend Chad wish to again thank all the staff at the Royal Adelaide Hospital for 

their care of Amy. 

 

She is being transferred from ICU to the ward but doctors are still very definite that she cannot 

have any visitors at this stage. 

 

The family will provide another update on Tuesday and once again, we wish to thank everyone for 

their concern and support. 

 

 

Media enquiries: 

Phil Martin, Michels Warren on 0418 817 876  

 

 

 


